
MEMORANDUM
TO: MEMBERSHIP & GENERAL PUBLIC
FROM: TEAM BARBADOS FUNDRAISING 
SUBJECT
:

POSTPONEMENT OF EVENT

DATE:
CC: B.A.S.A

Team Barbados Fundraising Committee would like to 
inform  the  membership  and  general  public  of  the 
postponement of the upcoming “Flea Market and Car Boot 
Sale” scheduled for June 1st 2013 at the Aquatic Centre. 

 In planning for the event, a mandate was set for the 
level  of  interest.  We  have  not  received  a  favorable 
response,  and  will  be  postponing  the  event  until  further 
notice.

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused, 
and would like to thank you for your continued support.  

Kind Regards,
Team Barbados Fundraising Committee
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